
Jake Halpern Serves as Program Coordinator for the AFBNJ’s 5th Annual 
Pro Bono Institute

January 23, 2023

Saiber member Jake Halpern is serving as the program coordinator for the upcoming 5th Annual 
Pro Bono Institute hosted by the Association of the Federal Bar of New Jersey on January 23, 
2023. The program will address topics that include:

 A View from the New Jersey Federal Bench
 Pro Bono Practitioner Resource Update
 Avoiding Pitfalls in Pro Bono Representation

2.2 CLE credits have been approved by the Supreme Court of New Jersey Board on Continuing 
Legal Education. 1.5 substantive CLE credits have been approved towards Pennsylvania. In 
order to receive proper credit, each attendee is required to complete and submit a CLE 
affirmation form after the program, including filling in the code(s) provided during the program.
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